Delaware Claims Association
Secretary’s Report

Submitted by Lynn Poad on February 2, 2010
for the meeting of November 3, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Leah Laferriere.

Introductions
Secretary’s Report: Accepted as submitted by Lynn Poad (Paulette Thomas / Bob Domenick)
Treasurer’s Report: Accepted as submitted by Melanie Smyth (Paulette Thomas / Bob Domenick)

Vice President’s Report: New applicants for membership:

1* Readings: 2" Readings:
Charles Adams - Nelson, Levine, deLuca & Horst William Baughman - Premier Restoration, Inc.
Alan Mazzetti - First State Contractors, Inc. William Doerler - White & Williams, LLP
Catherine Quinn - Marks, O’Neill, O’Brien & Courtney Philip Kearsley - Delaware County Fire Restoration
Patrick Rock - Heckler & Frabizzio Stephen Kempski - Delaware Detective Group, L.L.C.

Daryl Kern - Delaware County Fire Restoration
Sundee Mozart - Premier Restoration, Inc.
Christopher Oliverio - Premier Restoration, Inc.
Daniel Videtto - Delaware County Fire Restoration

*Reminder. dues must be paid before an applicant can receive their 2nd reading.

Golf Outing: The date for the golf outing is Monday, June 21, 2010 at Cavaliers Country Club.
Vendor EXEO: The 2010 Vendor Expo will take place on Tuesday, April 6". Paulette Thomas and Laura Ann Borcky will be

coordinating the event again this year. The location has yet to be determined as the event may be moved to a
larger venue.

Holiday Party: The Holiday Party will be held on Saturday, December 12" at the Brandywine Country Club. The price has been
reduced from last year and sponsors will be contacted to see if they would like to contribute door prizes.

Claims Seminar: The Seminar took place on Tuesday, October 6" at Cavaliers Country Club and was a great success with 88
attendees. This was the first year that CLE credits were offered to legal professionals. Ideas are welcome for the
2010 seminar.

Legal Report: Sean Dolan presented his legal update on industry relevant cases in DE. Thank you Sean for all your hard work in
preparing and presenting the legal report at the monthly meetings. Rich Abrams has agreed to take over this
important job for the association beginning in 2010.

New Business: Elections: Volunteers were solicited to serve as the election committee, however, none came forward during the
meeting. A motion was made to extend the election of officers until the January meeting to allow more time to
contact members to solicit volunteers to serve as the election committee. (Laura Ann Borcky / Bob Domenick)

Old Business: none

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m. (Laura Ann Borcky / Bob Domenick)



